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All Optum Network Providers: 

 

We appreciate the feedback that we have received from providers regarding our work here in Idaho. We 

continue to look for opportunities to understand how we can strengthen our collaboration with you.  

Optum Idaho will be hosting town halls for providers to give an update on current initiatives from our 

Executive Director, Becky diVittorio, as well as provide a forum  to ask questions regarding those 

initiatives.  We appreciate the opportunity to hear your feedback, questions and concerns.  

 

Please join us at one of the following town halls: 

Friday, May 30, 2014: 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.  

Monday, June 2, 2014: 9:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m.  

This will be dial-in only at 1-763-957-6300, Access Code: 3101509. 

 

We appreciate the opportunity to work with you to make the system work better for everyone. 

 

Thank you, 

Optum Idaho Team 


